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Request: 
 

1. Does the Council have a plan in place to increase the number of electric vehicle 
charging points?  
 

2. If so, how many new charging points are expected to be in place by the end of 
2023? 
 

 
Response: 
 

1. This information is refused in answer to this request under section 21, information 
accessible to the applicant by other means. The reason for this is that this 
information is publicly available on the Council website 
at https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/1566/electric-vehicle-charging-points  
 

2. There are no definitive proposals as yet regarding the number of electric-vehicle 
charging points that are likely to be installed in the short, medium and long term. 
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